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TO: Directors    
 
FROM: Lara Beckett, Chairperson  
 
DATE: June 25, 2025 
 
SUBJECT  UBCM Community to Community Program 2025-2026 Application 
SUMMARY: Purpose: Consider Providing Letter Of Support  

   
 

RECOMMENDATION(S): 
 
1. THAT the report dated June 25, 2025 regarding “UBCM Community to 

Community Program 2025-2026 Application” be received for information. 
 
2. THAT the Regional District of Fraser-Fort George support the application by the 

Lheidli T’enneh First Nation, City of Prince George and Regional District of 
Fraser-Fort George to the Union of BC Municipalities Community to Community 
Program for 2025-2026. 

 
 

 
The Lheidli T’enneh First Nation, the City of Prince George and the Regional District of Fraser-Fort George are applying 
to the Union of BC Municipalities (UBCM) Community to Community Program in the September 2025 grant intake to 
help fund two forums for our elected officials and senior staff members during the late 2025 to 2026 period. These 
forums are a continuation of our Community to Community events that started in 2023 and have been supported by 
UBCM grant funding. 
 
The City of Prince George is spearheading this grant application and the Board is asked to provide a letter of support 
for the application that reflects the Regional District’s commitment to further developing and strengthening our 
relationship with the Lheidli T’enneh First Nation. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Lara Beckett       
Chairperson        
 
LB:he 

ENTITLEMENT 

 
HOW VOTE 

COUNTED 

All 
1 Director/1 vote 

 

Majority 

All 
1 Director/1 vote 

 
 

Majority 
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